
Elementary Parents: 
 
Next week, June 1-3, we are scheduling times for students to come to the school to return any 
textbooks or library books they may have and to pick up their personal belongings, which their 
teachers will have already collected and bagged for them.  We have also scheduled a 
Kindergarten and a 5th Grade Graduation car parade; the graduates will drop off their books (if 
any) and be given their graduation certificates and belongings at that time. 
 
The students’ classroom teachers will stand under the portico in the driveway on the west side 
of Building A, along with Mrs. Ashley and  Mr. Thornton, to hand students their belongings, 
certificates, and say goodbye to them. During this time, we will follow social distancing 
guidelines, including the wearing of masks, gloves, and there will be no hugging; students will 
have to remain in their cars.  
 
Please use this link: ​Elementary Drive Through Registration​ to signup; even the graduates 
will need to register to come on to the campus.  See the schedule below for kindergarten and 
5th grade graduation parades, as well as the times for all other grade-level students to drop-off 
books and pick up their belongings. 
 
This is not the way we wanted to end the school year, but hopefully, it will provide some closure 
at the end of this most unusual school year.  
 
June 1 

● 3rd Grade - 10:00 am 
● Kindergarten graduation parade - 12:00 pm 
● 2nd Grade 2:00 pm 

 
June 2 

● K4 &1st Grade - 10:00 am 
● 5th Grade graduation parade - 12:00 pm 
● 4th Grade - 2:00 pm 

 
June 3 

● Those who missed due to special circumstances - 10:00 am 
 
 
Mara Ashley 
Elementary Principal 
 
 
 


